
Mr. Lars Bergmeyer, Director, DAAD Pakistan is visiting University of Agriculture, 

Faisalabad. He will deliver a lecture on possibility of funded studies in various German 

institutions of Higher education. Also, there is opportunity for post-doctoral positions in 

various Universities in many disciplines of Science and Humanities. 

  

All potential candidates and young Faculty are invited to attend this very important 

Lecture on Saturday, March 19, 2016 in New Senate Hall at 10 AM. 
 


